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Love Beyond Measure (A Scottish Time
Travel Romance)
Don't Miss The Latest Tale in Morna's Legacy
Series by USA TODAY Bestselling Author,
Bethany Claire! What is life worth without
the love you're meant for? Sent to the brink
of death by his own brother's blade, Eoghanan
McMillan clings to the brief moments he
spends in the shadows, watching from afar the
beautiful lass he's never met. He spends his
time some four centuries after his birth,
slowly building his strength so that he may
return home, but each glimpse into the
woman's life leaves him wanting. He wants
nothing more than to know her When Grace
Mitchell's job as a photojournalist sends her
to Scotland with her young son, Cooper, in
tow, her greatest wish is to escape from the
aftermath of the wedding she abandoned.
Instead, her life complicates further when
she meets the mysterious, scarred, and
alluring Eoghanan McMillan - a man so unlike
any she's ever known. She falls for him
quickly but, after a spell sends them back in
time to the seventeenth century, Grace is
forced to accept the amazing truth about the
man she's just beginning to know and to rethink the life she had planned for herself.
Will their love for one another be enough to
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make Grace stay in a time so different from
her own - a decision that will alter the
direction of her young son's life entirely?
Or will she sacrifice a future with the man
she loves to give her son a life of normalcy?
In the end, she may just learn that the
decision isn't hers to make. Scroll up and
grab a copy today.

Love of Country
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Love Beyond Hope
This Morna’s Legacy Collection contains the
following books: LOVE BEYOND WANTING – BOOK
10: After surviving a fire that almost killed
her, Kate worked hard to rebuild her life
post-amputation. But when she travels into
the past to be with her sister, she meets a
man who forces her to face truths about
herself she’d rather avoid.—Maddock enjoys
his duty on The Isle of Eight Lairds, but
dreams of more. After seeing his friend find
love, he opens his heart to the belief that
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perhaps there is a lass out there for him, as
well. When he meets Kate, he falls for her
hard and fast. But she doesn’t make it easy
for him. Her own fears keep her distant. Can
they find a way to overcome the fears holding
them back? If they do, can they work together
to keep the evil that rules of The Isle at
bay? THE HAUNTING OF CASTLE DUNE (A NOVELLA)
– BOOK 10.5: Eleanor always knows the right
thing to do to help her patients when it
comes to their relationships, but when an
almost-vacation with her immature boyfriend
makes it clear that she needs to take her own
advice, she sets off on a solo vacation to
Scotland. When a boat tour ends up with her
stranded inside a haunted castle, Eleanor is
faced with the opportunity to change history.
Thrilled to escape her mundane routine for
just a little while, she jumps at the chance,
never expecting for a moment that it’s her
heart that is as likely to change as
history.—Resigned to his fate, Monroe Dune
sets sail to return to his castle intent on
being the last person to ever live on The
Isle of Dune. His plans are upended when a
mysterious stowaway ends up trapped on The
Isle with him. Despite his best efforts to
keep the lass at bay, she slowly but surely
finds a place within his heart. Can they find
a way to change history and find happiness
together? LOVE BEYOND DESTINY – BOOK 11:
After the death of her husband, Silva is
offered the opportunity to start over in a
new territory, and she seizes the chance.
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When she arrives at her new home, Silva is
met by a man she was certain she would never
see again.—Every day since meeting her,
Marcus has thought of the mysterious woman he
met at his best friend’s wedding. He wants
nothing more than to win her love, but her
grieving heart keeps him at bay. He knows
that only time can heal her, and he’s
resolved to wait as long as it takes, for one
day he knows she will love him. Will Silva be
able to move on from her past grief and
heartbreak, or will her world be turned
upside down once again? Other collections in
this series: Morna's Legacy: Books 1, 2, 2.5
& 3 (Contains Love Beyond Time, Love Beyond
Reason, A Conall Christmas - A Novella, and
Love Beyond Hope) Morna's Legacy: Books 4,
4.5 & 5 (Contains Love Beyond Measure, In Due
Time - A Novella, and Love Beyond Compare)
Morna's Legacy: Books 6, 7 & 7.5 (Contains
Love Beyond Dreams, Love Beyond Belief, and A
McMillan Christmas - A Novella Morna's
Legacy: Books 8, 8.5 & 9 (Contains Love
Beyond Reach, Morna's Magic & Mistletoe - A
Novella, and Love Beyond Words) Morna's
Legacy: Books 10, 10.5 & 11 (Contains Love
Beyond Wanting, The Haunting of Castle Dune A Novella, and Love Beyond Destiny)

Love Beyond Belief (Large Print
Edition)
For readers who love Outlander, here's
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Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Beyond Belief
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Love Beyond Dreams (Large Print
Edition)
Love is the most powerful kind of magic.
Baodan McMillan values many things in life:
friendship, loyalty, kindness, but certainly
not love. After the tragic death of his wife
many years ago, he hardened himself to the
idea of giving his heart to another. There is
but one lass who can thaw his chilly heart, a
lass he’s never met nor knows of, a lass
whose birth won’t occur until centuries after
his death. Mitsy Fredrickson is in serious
need of a distraction. With the ink still
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drying on her divorce papers, she flies to
Scotland determined to forget about her own
problems by helping her best friend re-enter
reality. She knows Bri’s claims that she is
able to travel back in time and is currently
living in the year 1647 are a lie but,
instead of locating her friend, Mitsy falls
prey to the same magic and is quickly forced
to believe the impossible. Modern and sassy,
Mitsy finds few who know how to take her
fiery personality in the seventeenth century,
but she finds her match in Baodan, laird of
McMillan Castle. He is her opposite in every
way, yet she feels balanced in his presence.
The more time she spends with him, the harder
she falls. She suspects he feels the same
way, but something is holding him back -- a
dark secret from his past that even Baodan
doesn’t fully understand. Mitsy works to
uncover what is hidden in the hopes that with
resolution Baodan will be free to love her.
But the truth is darker than she expects, and
it threatens to destroy them both. Pick up
all the books in Morna's Legacy Series. This
is the order of books in the series: Love
Beyond Time (Book 1) Love Beyond Reason (Book
2) A Conall Christmas-Novella (Book 2.5) Love
Beyond Hope (Book 3) Love Beyond Measure
(Book 4) In Due Time-A Novella (Book 4.5)
Love Beyond Compare (Book 5) Love Beyond
Dreams (Book 6) Love Beyond Belief (Book 7) A
McMillan Christmas (Book 7.5) Love Beyond
Reach (Book 8) Morna's Magic & Mistletoe
(Book 8.5) Love Beyond Words (Book 9) Love
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Beyond Wanting (Book 10) The Haunting of
Castle Dune (Book 10.5) Love Beyond Destiny
(Book 11) Love Beyond Hope should be of
interest to anyone who enjoys reading books
related to the following topics: Scottish
romance, highlanders, time travel, Scottish
historical romance, books about highlanders,
books about outlander, time travel romance
books, romance series, Scotland, love
triangle, science fiction romance, fantasy
romance, historical romance, witches,
matchmakers, Scottish lairds, 17th century,
Scottish clans, magic, adventure.

Love Beyond Time (Large Print Edition)
Your heart broke for them in "Love Beyond
Time." Now discover what's in store for Arran
and Blaire in Book 2 of Morna's Legacy Series
of Scottish Time Travel Romance Novels. It
all started with a spell. Arran Conall lives
with the consequences of his foolishness
daily, his mistakes guiding him into
darkness. He had no way to know that his
beloved would fall prey to the ancient magic
that awaited Blaire on the day he’d sent her
away to marry his brother. Now, the only
woman to ever give pause to his philandering
ways lives centuries ahead of him, out of
reach while still holding on to his heart.
Now, he must try to live a life without her
and marries another to save the lass from a
greedy suitor who only wants to lay title to
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her father’s territory. His love for Blaire
haunts him. With every breath, he prays only
one thing—that she will be able to feel his
love for her across the chasms of time. Born
in the seventeenth century, Blaire MacChristy
lives each day trying to adjust to the
challenges of modern-day life. Magic brought
her here, but heartbreak keeps her from using
the magic to travel back to her home. When
visitors from her past arrive asking her to
return to the life she’d known before, Blaire
takes a chance on love. Once home, she is
shocked to learn that the man she loves has
married another. Will fate find a way to mend
their broken hearts by bringing them together
once again? Even if it does, will they be
able to stop the darkness that is coming for
them both? Pick up all the books in Morna's
Legacy Series. This is the order of books in
the series: Love Beyond Time (Book 1) Love
Beyond Reason (Book 2) A Conall ChristmasNovella (Book 2.5) Love Beyond Hope (Book 3)
Love Beyond Measure (Book 4) In Due Time-A
Novella (Book 4.5) Love Beyond Compare (Book
5) Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6) Love Beyond
Belief (Book 7) Love Beyond Reach (Book 8)
Morna's Magic & Mistletoe (Book 8.5) Love
Beyond Words (Book 9) Love Beyond Wanting
(Book 10) Morna's Legacy Box Set #1 is also
available and contains Love Beyond Time, Love
Beyond Reason, A Conall Christmas, and Love
Beyond Hope. You get all 4 of these books at
a savings over their individual prices. Love
Beyond Reason should be of interest to anyone
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who enjoys reading books related to the
following topics: Scottish romance,
highlanders, time travel, Scottish historical
romance, books about highlanders, books about
outlander, time travel romance books, romance
series, Scotland, love triangle, science
fiction romance, fantasy romance, historical
romance, witches, matchmakers, Scottish
lairds, Scottish clans, magic, 17th century,
Scottish highlands, adventure.

Love Beyond Compare (Large Print
Edition)
"Jeffrey's Only Wish" is the SWEET/CLEAN
version of "In Due Time" by USA TODAY
Bestselling Author, Bethany Claire. This
version is for readers who prefer clean
language in their stories and love scenes
that stay behind closed doors. A wish for
change. A chance at love. Jeffrey Oakes isn’t
as comfortable in the seventeenth century as
he hoped he would be. He misses warm showers,
power tools, and the occasional cold beer to
unwind after a hard day. Perhaps if he
weren’t so lonely, the lack of conveniences
and distractions wouldn’t bother him so much.
But with women so different from those of his
own time, he’s hard pressed to find a woman
to share his life with. His silent wish is
that Morna could work some magic for him just
like she has done for so many others…
Kathleen Carter’s greatest dream is finally
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about to come true. After years of saving,
she finally has enough money to restore the
old Scottish castle she inherited. All she
wants now is for the days to pass more
quickly so moving day will finally arrive,
and she can make the big move to Scotland.
She knows the old castle will require more
work than she has time for, but that’s
okay—the work will be a nice distraction from
just how solitary her life has become… Little
does she know that she might need to dream
bigger—for fate has no intention of letting
her devote her life to a big, empty castle.
Scroll up and grab your copy today. Read all
the books in The Magical Matchmaker's Legacy.
You should read them in the following order:
Morna's Spell Morna's Secret The Conalls’
Magical Yuletide - A Novella Morna's Magic
Morna's Accomplice Jeffrey's Only Wish - A
Novella Morna's Rogue Morna's Ghost p.p1
{margin: 0.0px 0.0px 13.0px 0.0px; lineheight: 15.0px; font: 13.0px Helvetica;
color: #333333; -webkit-text-stroke: #333333}
span.s1 {font-kerning: none} Morna's Vow
Keywords: sweet romance, clean romance,
Scottish time travel romance, highlander
romance, historical romance, sweet love
stories, clean love stories, 17th century
Scotland, highlanders, highlander romance,
time travel, fantasy, witches, magic,
historical love stories

Love Beyond Time
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Scotland, 1906.A mysterious object discovered
inside an ancient castle calls Maximilian
Haywood, the new Duke of Olympia, and his
fellow researcher Emmeline Truelove north to
the remote Orkney Islands. No stranger to the
study of anachronisms in archeological digs,
Haywood is nevertheless puzzled by the
artifact- a suit of clothing that, according
to family legend, once belonged to a selkie
who rose from the sea in ancient times and
married the castle's first laird. But Haywood
and Truelove soon discover they're not the
only ones interested in the selkie's strange
hide, and when their mutual friend Lord
Silverton vanishes in the night from an
Edinburgh street, the mystery takes a
dangerous turn through time that only
Haywood's skills and Truelove's bravery can
solvea

Love Beyond Belief (A Scottish Time
Travel Romance)
'I was living in a world where a priest who
spoke the words of God used me for sex, and
there was no-one to tell. The world where
this horror happened didn't exist for anyone
else.' As a boy in Ireland where everyone -from among his own neighbours to the powers
of church and state -- chose to deny that a
priest could sexually assault a child, Colm
O'Gorman felt only shame, guilt and fear at
the regular rape and abuse he suffered. But
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Colm would go on to make history,
successfully suing the Roman Catholic Church,
asking questions of the Pope himself and
creating a watershed in history as hundreds
more victims found the courage to report
their abuse. Beyond Belief is a powerful
story of a young man's shame turning to
outrage, and demonstrates that -- whatever
our past hurts -- there is hope for the
future if we are prepared to stand for truth.

Wicked Beyond Belief: The Hunt for the
Yorkshire Ripper (Text Only)
What is life worth without the love you’re
meant for? Sent to the brink of death by his
own brother’s blade, Eoghanan McMillan clings
to the brief moments he spends in the
shadows, watching from afar the beautiful
lass he’s never met. He spends his time some
four centuries after his birth, slowly
building his strength so that he may return
home, but each glimpse into the woman’s life
leaves him wanting. He wants nothing more
than to know her… When Grace Mitchell’s job
as a photojournalist sends her to Scotland
with her young son, Cooper, in tow, her
greatest wish is to escape from the aftermath
of the wedding she abandoned. Instead, her
life complicates further when she meets the
mysterious, scarred, and alluring Eoghanan
McMillan – a man so unlike any she’s ever
known. She falls for him quickly but, after a
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spell sends them back in time to the
seventeenth century, Grace is forced to
accept the amazing truth about the man she’s
just beginning to know and to re-think the
life she had planned for herself. Will their
love for one another be enough to make Grace
stay in a time so different from her own – a
decision that will alter the direction of her
young son’s life entirely? Or will she
sacrifice a future with the man she loves to
give her son a life of normalcy? In the end,
she may just learn that the decision isn’t
hers to make. Pick up all the books in
Morna's Legacy Series. This is the order of
books in the series: Love Beyond Time (Book
1) Love Beyond Reason (Book 2) A Conall
Christmas-Novella (Book 2.5) Love Beyond Hope
(Book 3) Love Beyond Measure (Book 4) In Due
Time-A Novella (Book 4.5) Love Beyond Compare
(Book 5) Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6) Love
Beyond Belief (Book 7) A McMillan Christmas A Novella (Book 7.5) Love Beyond Reach (Book
8) Morna's Magic & Mistletoe (Book 8.5) Love
Beyond Words (Book 9) Love Beyond Wanting
(Book 10) The Haunting of Castle Due (Book
10.5) Love Beyond Destiny (Book 11) Morna's
Legacy Box Set #1 is also available and
contains Love Beyond Time, Love Beyond
Reason, A Conall Christmas, and Love Beyond
Hope. You get all 4 of these books at a
savings over their individual prices. Morna's
Legacy Box Set #2 contains Love Beyond
Measure, In Due Time, Love Beyond Compare,
and Love Beyond Dreams. Love Beyond Measure
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should be of interest to anyone who enjoys
reading books related to the following
topics: Scottish romance, highlanders, time
travel, Scottish historical romance, books
about highlanders, outlander, time travel
romance books, romance series, Scotland, love
triangle, science fiction romance, fantasy
romance, historical romance, witches,
matchmakers, Scottish lairds, Scottish clans,
magic, 17th century, Scottish highlands,
Scotland highlands, adventure.

Love Beyond Compare

Love Beyond Words (Large Print Edition)

Jeffrey's Only Wish - A Novella
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Life Beyond Belief
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
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sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Love Beyond Hope (Large Print Edition)
Rebellion Dogs Publishing is proud to
announce a 21st century daily reflection
book. Beyond Belief's 2014 second printing is
now available with a Foreword by Ernie Kurtz
and updated links and End Notes. What are
"agnostic musings"? It is not news to anyone
that the war of worldviews makes for sporting
debate; does an intervening God grant
sobriety, serenity, wisdom and courage or is
conscious contact a delusion? Sorry, while we
might be as amused as anyone with this
question, Beyond Belief: Agnostic Musings for
12 Step Life doesn't enter this debate. Hate
the game; don't hate the players. A good idea
is a good idea. Why dismiss valid experience
because of the beliefs that someone harbors?
Beliefs aren't facts. Beyond our belief is
where life is happening: chances have to be
taken; processes have to be evaluated; life
has to be lived. Atheists, humanists,
skeptics and agnostics will feel included in
these daily reflections. Believers won't feel
mocked or belittled. Everyone in recovery is
included. No one needs to adopt the beliefs
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of someone else nor deny our own beliefs to
get clean and sober. Believing and belonging
are not synonymous. We are well into Century
21. Anyone should feel free to doubt or
believe with impunity. Everyone's experience
is a valid currency. The 12 Step community
has no experts. Rebellion Dogs Publishing
neither canonizes nor vilifies 12 Step
culture. This book draws on philosophy,
psychology, entertainment, art, spiritual
musings, skeptical inquiry and the uncanny
wisdom of the rooms. Professional and 12&12
Member reviews: Melissa D., Clinical
Psychologist, California says, "I have never
seen a daily devotional book written for
agnostics. I found the readings to be
extremely thought provoking. I wonder
sometimes since there is such talk about God
at meetings, what kind of turn-off that must
be for agnostics. I think this book will be
very helpful to both the newcomer and the
mature 12 Step member." Bob K, contributor to
AAagnositca.org says, "I expected his book to
be good. It's WAY, WAY better than good. The
book is outstanding. Two decades of not being
a 'daily reflections' kind of guy, are over.
Now I have reflections worth reflecting over!
Buy this book or you will suffer a horrible
and painful death! Well, maybe not, but
you'll be missing out on something very
good." Michel D. says, "AA can, and must,
adapt to changing circumstances and Bill
Wilson was the first one to admit it.
Unfortunately, members who have come after
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him are more zealous than our first members.
We have seen this dogmatism in history before
of course, especially in religion. This is a
very slippery slope. I really like the fact
that these reflections are for anyone who has
an open mind. It does not cater to a specific
group to the exclusion of others. " Denis K.
says, "Many thanks for this great book; my
Monday night group and I are having some
great discussions related to the daily
musings both at the group and often during
the week over coffee. All of us were quickly
losing interest in the local meetings; Beyond
Belief: Agnostic Musings for 12 Step Life
gave all of us a much needed spark that has
renewed our interest in the fellowship." Dr.
Amy, MSW, PhD, adds, "One criticism of the 12
Step movement of course is that its dogma can
be limiting-Beyond Belief seems to have
addressed this. The quotes are cogent, the
organization superb and the contributors are
diverse." The book includes an index of over
120 topics, extensive notes and a
bibliography.

Love Beyond Wanting (Large Print
Edition)
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
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book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Morna's Legacy: Books 10, 10.5 & 11
Few landscapes are as striking as that of the
Hebrides, the hundreds of small islands that
speckle the waters off Scotland’s northwest
coast. The jagged, rocky cliffs and roiling
waves serve as a reminder of the islands’
dramatic geological history, inspiring awe
and dread in those drawn there. With Britain
at their back and facing the Atlantic, the
Hebrides were at the center of ancient
shipping routes and have a remarkable
cultural history as well, as a meeting place
for countless cultures that interacted with a
long, rich Gaelic tradition. After years of
hearing about Scotland as a place deeply
interwoven with the story of her family,
Madeleine Bunting was driven to see for
herself this place so symbolic and full of
history. Most people travel in search of the
unfamiliar, to leave behind the comfort of
what’s known to explore some suitably farflung corner of the globe. From the first
pages, it’s clear that Madeleine Bunting’s
Love of Country marks a different kind of
journey—one where all paths lead to a closer
understanding of home, but a home bigger than
Bunting’s corner of Britain, the drizzly,
busy streets of London with their scream of
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sirens and high-rise developments crowding
the sky. Over six years, Bunting returned
again and again to the Hebrides, fascinated
by the question of what it means to belong
there, a question that on these islands has
been fraught with tenacious resistance and
sometimes tragedy. With great sensitivity,
she takes readers through the Hebrides’
history of dispossession and displacement, a
history that can be understand only in the
context of Britain’s imperial past, and she
shows how the Hebrides have been repeatedly
used to define and imagine Britain. In recent
years, the relationship between Britain and
Scotland has been subject to its most testing
scrutiny, and Bunting’s travels became a way
to reflect on what might be lost and what new
possibilities might lie ahead. For all who
have wondered how it might feel to stand faceout at the edge of home, Love of Country is a
revelatory journey through one of the world’s
most remote, beautiful landscapes that
encourages us to think of the many identities
we wear as we walk our paths, and how it is
possible to belong to many places while at
the same time not wholly belonging to any.

Love Beyond Hope (A Scottish Time
Travel Romance)
SCOTLAND, 1819. Brandt Montgomery Pierce is a
bastard—and proud of it. Raised by the Duke
of Bradburne, Brandt enjoys an uncommon life
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of privilege. Despite the mystery surrounding
his birth, he has wealth and opportunity, and
wants nothing more. Especially not a wife.
Lady Sorcha Maclaren, the fiery and scarred
daughter of Laird Maclaren, the Duke of
Dunrannoch, is desperate to avoid marriage to
a loathsome marquess at any costeven if it
means risking a kiss with a handsome stranger
at a Scottish border festival. But after an
innocent kiss turns into a scandalously
public embrace, Sorcha and Brandt get more
than they bargained for—a swift trip to the
altar. When danger chases them into the
Highlands, and deceit threatens to tear them
apart, their only hope will be to surrenderto
each other. Each book in the Lords of Essex
series is STANDALONE *My Rogue, My Ruin *My
Darling, My Disaster *My Hellion, My Heart
*My Scot, My Surrender

A Strange Scottish Shore
Paul McLaw, lets his imagination run wild
with the sometimes surreal, irreligious but
entertaining satire Beyond Belief. Following
the travails of St Lungo (a heavy-smoking
version of Glasgow’s patron saint?) and other
colourfully twisted characters. An anti-war
fable that pokes fun at the myths and
miracles of sixth century religion in an
amusing way. A wild teenage drugs party ends
up with unplanned mother hood. The angriest
father in fictional history gets nasty. The
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young mother escapes, helped by a few tricks.
Our hero is born into the ways of JiggeryPokery, including a few resurrections. The
hero visits an underground pope, does battle
assisted with elephant friends then meets a
very unusual secret agent nun. There is
enough catering to keep the twenty first
century reader hooked. That includes a
salmon. The miracle ring in the parsley sauce
appears in various ways. To sum it all up,
this is a fine twenty first century take on a
twelfth century story of a sixth century
figure.

Love Beyond Boundaries
Learn how everyday life can be your most
vital spiritual practice, no matter what your
religion or tradition. This book crosses all
of the spiritual and religious boundaries
through the commonality of our everyday
experience. It is a deeply personal book
giving a down-to-earth account of the
experience of spiritual awakening and the
process of bringing awakening into each
moment.

Love Beyond Wanting
A curse, a ghost, and a painting that goes
bump in the night might just be the key to
their perfect romance. Madeline knows
firsthand that life rarely goes according to
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plan. If it did, her husband would still be
alive, Scotland wouldn’t be her home, and she
wouldn’t be living in the seventeenth
century. Hardened by grief and broken dreams,
Madeline hopes that a new life for her and
her daughter might be enough to pull her from
her years’ long rut. Despite her best efforts
in a new century, little changes. As the
months pass, her wish for a happier tomorrow
seems unlikely to come true. But when a
newcomer with ties to the castle arrives in
the village, Madeline’s interest is piqued
for the first time in years as she discovers
maybe there’s more reason to be hopeful than
she originally thought. Expert stone mason,
Duncan, never dreamed that accepting a
seemingly-harmless painting in exchange for
his work would lead to such trouble. But
after nights of no sleep make it clear that
his new possession is indeed haunted, Duncan
sets out to return the wretched piece of art
back to its home at McMillan Castle.
Determined only to rid himself of the art,
Duncan’s plans are derailed when he meets a
lass so bonny he finds himself eager to
accept work that will keep him at McMillan
Castle longer than planned. As time passes
and his feelings grow, Duncan discovers that
perhaps his home is no longer the place he
left behind. Is their love strong enough for
the two of them to overcome their baggage? Or
will the story end with the curse that
brought them together? Scroll up and grab
your copy today. Read all the books in
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Morna’s Legacy Series: Love Beyond Time (Book
1) Love Beyond Reason (Book 2) A Conall
Christmas - A Novella (Book 2.5) Love Beyond
Hope (Book 3) Love Beyond Measure (Book 4) In
Due Time - A Novella (Book 4.5) Love Beyond
Compare (Book 5) Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6)
Love Beyond Belief (Book 7) A McMillan
Christmas - A Novella (Book 7.5) Love Beyond
Reach (Book 8) Morna's Magic & Mistletoe - A
Novella (Book 8.5) Love Beyond Words (Book 9)
Love Beyond Wanting (Book 10) The Haunting of
Castle Dune - A Novella (Book 10.5) Love
Beyond Destiny (Book 11) Love Beyond
Boundaries (Book 12) The Curse of McMillan
Castle (Book 12.5)

Gay Conversations with God
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Love Beyond Reach (Large Print Edition)
Sometimes the love we need the most is that
which we give to ourselves. With a thriving
physical therapy practice, it’s easy for
Allanah to lose herself in her work. But when
Page 24/39

Read PDF Love Beyond Belief A Scottish Time
Travel Romance Book 7 Mornas Legacy Series
the sudden death of her best friend sends her
reeling, she is forced to rethink her
priorities. Guilted into a blind date by her
best friend’s widower, she never suspects for
a moment how much one meal will change her
life. Quickly romanced by the handsome Scot,
Allanah easily lets him into her life. But as
her feelings grow, so does her fear. For her
new love holds a secret. One she knows she
must learn before she can ever really know
him. Plagued by his past, Ross knows that he
will never love another again. But when a
date he never wanted takes him by surprise,
his plans for his life take a turn. It
doesn’t take long for the lass to soften his
scarred heart, but as new love blossoms, so
do the memories of his past. Desperate to
hold on to her, Ross vows to keep his secret
from her, unaware of how much she already
sees. Will Allanah’s love be enough to make
Ross trust her? Will Ross’ past remain in the
past? Or will history repeat itself, causing
them both to lose yet another person they
love? Pick up all the books in Morna's Legacy
Series. This is the order of books in the
series: Love Beyond Time (Book 1) Love Beyond
Reason (Book 2) A Conall Christmas-Novella
(Book 2.5) Love Beyond Hope (Book 3) Love
Beyond Measure (Book 4) In Due Time-A Novella
(Book 4.5) Love Beyond Compare (Book 5) Love
Beyond Dreams (Book 6) Love Beyond Belief
(Book 7) A McMillan Christmas (Book 7.5) Love
Beyond Reach (Book 8) Morna's Magic &
Mistletoe (Book 8.5) Love Beyond Words (Book
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9) Love Beyond Wanting (Book 10) The Haunting
of Castle Dune (Book 10.5) Love Beyond
Destiny (Book 11) Love Beyond Boundaries
(Book 12) For All Time (Book 12.5) - Coming
Soon Love Beyond Hope should be of interest
to anyone who enjoys reading books related to
the following topics: Scottish romance,
highlanders, time travel, Scottish historical
romance, books about highlanders, books about
outlander, time travel romance books, romance
series, Scotland, love triangle, science
fiction romance, fantasy romance, historical
romance, witches, matchmakers, Scottish
lairds, 17th century, Scottish clans, magic,
adventure.

Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6 of Morna's
Legacy Series)
It all started with a spell. Arran Conall
lives with the consequences of his
foolishness daily, his mistakes guiding him
into darkness. He had no way to know that his
beloved would fall prey to the ancient magic
that awaited Blaire on the day he'd sent her
away to marry his brother. Now, the only
woman to ever give pause to his philandering
ways lives centuries ahead of him, out of
reach while still holding on to his heart.
Now, he must try to live a life without her
and marries another to save the lass from a
greedy suitor who only wants to lay title to
her father's territory. His love for Blaire
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haunts him. With every breath, he prays only
one thing - that she will be able to feel his
love for her across the chasms of time Born
in the seventeenth century, Blaire MacChristy
lives each day trying to adjust to the
challenges of modern-day life. Magic brought
her here, but heartbreak keeps her from using
the magic to travel back to her home. When
visitors from her past arrive asking her to
return to the life she'd known before, Blaire
takes a chance on love. Once home, she is
shocked to learn that the man she loves has
married another. Will fate find a way to mend
their broken hearts by bringing them together
once again? Even if it does, will they be
able to stop the darkness that is coming for
them both?

Beyond the Highland Mist
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Betting the Scot
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
Page 27/39

Read PDF Love Beyond Belief A Scottish Time
Travel Romance Book 7 Mornas Legacy Series
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Highland Homecomings
Magic lingers inside all who call Cagair
Castle home. Gillian Wright dreams of the
same man every night—his kind eyes and gentle
smile as familiar to her now as her own
reflection. She looks forward to her nights
spent with him, but when she starts to hear
his voice in the winds around Cagair Castle,
she can’t help but wonder if he’s more than a
figment of her imagination. Only pain comes
to him when he sleeps. His dreams give him
glimpses of all he can’t remember when awake.
His name and memories are lost to him in a
way that leaves him troubled and wanting.
Then the opportunity for a new life places
him in the path of a lass who seems to
already know him. Could she be the key to
helping him remember? ***Read all the books
in Morna’s Legacy Series*** Love Beyond Time
(Book 1) Love Beyond Reason (Book 2) A Conall
Christmas - Novella (Book 2.5) Love Beyond
Hope (Book 3) Love Beyond Measure (Book 4) In
Due Time - A Novella (Book 4.5) Love Beyond
Compare (Book 5) Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6)
Love Beyond Belief (Book 7) A McMillan
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Christmas - A Novella (Book 7.5) Love Beyond
Reach (Book 8) Morna's Magic & Mistletoe
(Book 8.5) Love Beyond Words (Book 9) Love
Beyond Wanting (Book 10) The Haunting of
Castle Dune (Book 10.5) Love Beyond Destiny
(Book 11) Love Beyond Dreams should be of
interest to anyone who enjoys reading books
related to the following topics: Scottish
romance, highlanders, time travel, Scottish
historical romance, books about highlanders,
outlander, time travel romance books, romance
series, Scotland, 17th century, love
triangle, science fiction romance, fantasy
romance, historical romance, witches, 17th
century, Scottish highlands, Scotland
highlands, matchmakers, Scottish lairds,
Scottish clans, magic, adventure.

Love Beyond Measure
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Love Beyond Destiny
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
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sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

My Scot, My Surrender
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

The Curse of McMillan Castle - A
Novella (A Scottish Time Travel
Romance)
It began nearly four hundred years ago. The
Conall clan and all their people were
murdered in a surprise attack, their beloved
castle and all evidence of who destroyed them
burned to the ground with their bodies. In
the centuries following, archaeologists
searched through the ruins looking for any
evidence of what or who had caused the
untimely demise of such a powerful Scottish
clan. All efforts were fruitless, until a
spell put in place by an ancient Conall
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ancestor finally began to work its magic.
Texas kindergarten teacher, Brielle
Montgomery, finds comfort in the mundane
routines of her life, but when her
archaeologist mother asks her to accompany
her on a dig in Scotland, she decides to step
out of her comfort zone. Once in Scotland,
they discover a secret spell room below the
castle ruins, and Bri finds herself
transported back in time and suddenly married
to the castle's ill-fated Laird. Now, she
must work to change the fate of his people,
all while trying to find a way to return to
her home and century. But with each passing
day, Bri finds herself falling more deeply in
love with her new husband. If she can find a
spell to bring her home, will she use it? And
if she stays, will it ultimately mean her own
death as well?

Love Beyond Words
Revelatory investigation into the police
handling of the Yorkshire Ripper Case which
spanned over 14 years. Newly updated to
include Sutcliffe’s bid for freedom in 2008,
and the verdict from court in 2010.

Love Beyond Destiny

Beyond Belief
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Representing a first in gay and Christian
publishing, this provocative book presents a
complete reversal of thought and action,
contending that God loves homosexuals without
attempting to refute scripture references.
The study confronts its subject with a quirky
sense of humor in the spirit of the “bedtime
story,” providing a rare evangelical
Christian volume addressed directly to the
gay community. Unorthodox in its
presentation, this guide speaks the language
of those who may feel abandoned, condemned,
and damned while avoiding reinterpretations
of scriptural passages, making the gospel
accessible to a younger, free-spirited
generation. Spearheading a volatile topic
with candor and grace, this consideration
reframes the never-ending question, Is
homosexuality a sin? and instead asks the gay
community for a cease-fire—to forgive, love,
and help put a stop to a cultural war being
waged in the world.

Love Beyond Reason (A Scottish Time
Travel Romance)
He would sell his warrior soul to possess
her. . . . An alluring laird He was known
throughout the kingdom as Hawk, legendary
predator of the battlefield and the boudoir.
No woman could refuse his touch, but no woman
ever stirred his heart—until a vengeful fairy
tumbled Adrienne de Simone out of modern-day
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Seattle and into medieval Scotland. Captive
in a century not her own, entirely too bold,
too outspoken, she was an irresistible
challenge to the sixteenth-century rogue.
Coerced into a marriage with Hawk, Adrienne
vowed to keep him at arm's length—but his
sweet seduction played havoc with her
resolve. A prisoner in time She had a perfect
"no" on her perfect lips for the notorious
laird, but Hawk swore she would whisper his
name with desire, begging for the passion he
longed to ignite within her. Not even the
barriers of time and space would keep him
from winning her love. Despite her
uncertainty about following the promptings of
her own passionate heart, Adrienne's
reservations were no match for Hawk's
determination to keep her by his side. . . .
From the Paperback edition.

Love Beyond Reach (A Scottish Time
Travel Romance)
For readers who love Outlander, here's
Morna's Legacy Series: "I have a thing for
sexy highlanders (who doesn't?!), but not
everyone is able to get it right - Claire is
bang on I haven't enjoyed myself reading a
book this much in ages..This book gets five
hunky Scotsmen out of five." - Chelsey of
Pure Textuality

Love Beyond Reason
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The best surprises are the ones you never see
coming. All Sydney Pearce needs is a
change—something to end the stress and chaos
of running her grandmother’s old restaurant.
Maybe then her life will finally start. When
she receives a job offer to serve as chef at
a castle resort in Scotland, she gets her
wish and happily leaves the restaurant to
begin a new chapter in her life. However, she
quickly discovers that living at Cagair
Castle comes with its complications. Not only
must she learn to accept the shocking truth
of the magic that resides within the castle
walls, but she is also faced with mounting
feelings for a man born hundreds of years in
the past—a man so alluring and kind that
despite her better judgment, she finds
herself falling for him more each day. Callum
MacChristy doesn’t need any distractions. He
has enough on his hands with the daily
travels back and forth through time and the
looming threat of the man who tried to
destroy his home. His trips each night are
meant to provide him a soft bed and a warm
shower while he works and waits for his
castle to be restored. Instead, he finds
himself spending more and more time with a
lass so enchanting his thoughts seem to drift
toward her at every spare moment. As their
feelings for one another grow, so does an
unseen threat that could destroy any chance
they have at happiness together. Will the
truth be discovered before it’s too late, or
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will an enemy they never expected ruin them
all? Pick up all the books in Morna's Legacy
Series. This is the order of books in the
series: Love Beyond Time (Book 1) Love Beyond
Reason (Book 2) A Conall Christmas - Novella
(Book 2.5) Love Beyond Hope (Book 3) Love
Beyond Measure (Book 4) In Due Time - A
Novella (Book 4.5) Love Beyond Compare (Book
5) Love Beyond Dreams (Book 6) Love Beyond
Belief (Book 7) A McMillan Christmas - A
Novella (Book 7.5) Love Beyond Reach (Book 8)
Morna's Magic & Mistletoe (Book 8.5) Love
Beyond Words (Book 9) Love Beyond Wanting
(Book 10) The Haunting of Castle Dune (Book
10.5) Love Beyond Destiny (Book 11) Love
Beyond Belief should be of interest to anyone
who enjoys reading books related to the
following topics: Scottish romance,
highlanders, time travel, Scottish historical
romance, books about highlanders, books about
outlander, time travel romance books, romance
series, Scotland, love triangle, science
fiction romance, fantasy romance, historical
romance, 17th century, witches, matchmakers,
Scottish lairds, Scottish clans, magic,
adventure.

BEYOND BELIEF!
When Declan Sinclair wins Caya Pendarvis in a
wager with her brother, he knows he's met the
woman of his dreams. There's just one
problem: she's been promised to another to
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pay off her brother's debts. It seems her
nasty brother isn't above gambling away his
sister. Twice. But Declan's not giving up the
beauty. He'll have to convince her he's worth
more to her than just settling a debt. Time
to run through his rusty, and albeit limited,
flirting skills, because it's time to win his
lady's heart. Caya has no time for Declan and
his ridiculous claims she's "the one." She
has to settle her brother's gambling debts,
even if that means marrying a terrible man.
Being a woman means not having a choice in
the matter, doesn't this big oaf get that?
But the more time she spends with him, the
more she wants to tell her brother to go to
hell and follow her heart. But she's met the
man her brother is indebted too, and one
thing's for sure: he's not going to let her
go without a fight. Each book in The
Highlanders of Balforss series is STANDALONE:
* Tying the Scot * Betting the Scot *
Forgetting the Scot * Saving the Scot

Beyond Belief
The first full-length ethnographic study of
its kind, Highland Homecomings examines the
role of place, ancestry and territorial
attachment in the context of a modern age
characterized by mobility and rootlessness.
With an interdisciplinary approach, speaking
to current themes in anthropology,
archaeology, history, historical geography,
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cultural studies, migration studies, tourism
studies, Scottish studies, Paul Basu explores
the journeys made to the Scottish Highlands
and Islands to undertake genealogical
research and seek out ancestral sites. Using
an innovative methodological approach, Basu
tracks journeys between imagined homelands
and physical landscapes and argues that
through these genealogical journeys,
individuals are able to construct meaningful
self-narratives from the ambiguities of their
diasporic migrant histories, and recover
their sense of home and self-identity. This
is a significant contribution to popular and
academic Scottish studies literature,
particularly appealing to popular and
academic audiences in USA, Canada, Australia,
New Zealand and Scotland
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